
Senate Community Affairs Committee 

ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

FAMILIES, HOUSING, COMMUNITY SERVICES AND  

INDIGENOUS AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 

2012-13 Budget Estimates Hearings 

Outcome Number: 7    Question No: 273 

Topic: Government investment: APY Lands 

Hansard Page: Written 

 

Senator Siewert asked: 

 

How much funding has FaHCSIA invested in the APY Lands during the 2011/12 financial 

year? 

How much funding does FaHCSIA expect to invest in the APY Lands in the next financial 

year? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The amount of FaHCSIA program funding invested in the APY Lands during the 2011-12 

financial year is approximately $24 million, not including National Partnership Agreement on 

Remote Indigenous Housing (NPARIH) funding.  

 

Whilst final decisions are still being made, the amount of funding FaHCSIA expects to invest 

in the APY Lands during the 2012-13 financial year will be similar to that provided in  

2011-12.  

 

Through NPARIH, FaHCSIA is investing $45.465 million for 2011-12 for South Australia 

(SA).  

 

 

 

 


